EAMD MEETING MINUTES
May 10, 2016
 
 
The meeting was called to order at 7:05. Present were Clint Dawes, Bill Bentley, Dale Carlson, and Kevin Keator. The minutes from May 10th were read and approved.
 
We discussed getting bids from JBK, etc. to fill in the ruts along the sides of the streets. We decided to hold off and see what Centennial would do regarding the paving. We could do the edges after the paving.  Signs to not park on the grass could be purchased.
 
It was decided to have JBK mark the sprinkler heads along the park to see what depth we could safely allow parking without moving the heads. And the possibility of strategically  adding fence sections to indicate the  max distance to park off the road.
 
Wayne offered to work on the islands at the entrances: This to include finding  10-15 foot Lamp Posts for each entrance, adjusting the  water and electrical connections, and adding plants to finish off the effect.
 
Treasurer’s report stated that JBK’s annual bill to us is $11,456.00.  We discussed  adding a 2nd mowing to the field by the ECCV water house for $400.00; and an additional mowing of the trail for $720.00 more. It was moved, 2nded and approved to do both. It will be added into the new 2 year contract.
 
We discussed putting in a sidewalk from the park to Arapahoe Road for the kids to use going to the High School. We decided to let the City do it, we can offer to contribute some money, as an incentive when they get it going.
 
Clean up is May 21st, Saturday, from 10-12, with picnic to follow. Kevin will put up the signs as a reminder on Wednesday.
 
We adjourned about 7:50.
 
Respectfully submitted,
 
 
 
Kevin Keator
President and Recording Secretary

